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The Logan Park Neighborhood Association
general membership meeting will be at 7:00
p-m. on Wednesday, November 20th. On the
agenda is new and old business, and the
highlight is NRP - Old and New. We want to
look at the last few years’ accomplishments,
recognize lots of volunteer work, and start to
collect ideas for Phase II. We are on track to
begin the necessary committee work to apply
for the next round of funds. But... no new
people = no new money from the city! So let’s
celebrate, get the ideas rolling, and the whole
neighborhood will benefit.

See back page of this newsletter!

Once again, you have a chance to subsidize
your holiday decorating fund... LPNA will
sponsor its yearly exterior lighting contest with
cash prizes. Homeowners and tenants are both
eligible. Have your lights on by 5:00 pm,
Sunday, December 15th. Winners will be
announced at the Lights of Logan Festival,
December 18th, but need not be present to
win. Get creative; judges change every year
and so does their criterial




LOGAN PARK-ST. ANTHONY EAST
COMMUNITY HEALTH PROGRAM

¢/0 NE Senior Citizen Resource Center, 697 NE 13™ Ave., Minneapolis, MN 55413
612-781-5096 fax: 612-781-8826 nescrc@yahoo.com / www.nescrc.homestead.com/lpsaechp.html
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Possible Community Health
Program expansion

The Community Health Program and

the Holland Neighborhood
Improvement Association are
exploring adding Holland to

i the Community Health Program service

area which currently includes
Logan Park and St. Anthony East.

Clean Energy Now!
Peoples’ Forum

Tuesday, November 19, 2002
6:30 p.m. — Refreshments
7 p.m. - Forum begins

at the Logan Park Community Center

690 NE 13" Avenue

Topics include Xcel Energy’s Metro
Emissions Reduction Project and other

environmental issues. Take this

opportunity to discuss your concerns
with new & former elected officials.

For more information,

call Andrea Kiepe at 612-623-3666 or

go to www.clean-energy-now.org,

The Senior Food Shelf
1801 Central Ave NE

Seniors (age 55+) in Hennepin County

can get up to one food order
a month. Open Mon — Fri:

10 am. — 12 noon and 12:30 — 3 p.m.

Call 788-9521 to find out more.

Thank you
to all of the donors and volunteers that helped make this year’s
Make A Difference Day project such a great success! Over 40
volunteers helped assemble 600+ personal care kits containing
shampoo, soap, toothbrush/paste, etc. The kits will be distributed to
teens, adults, and families in need throughout the coming year.
Thanks so much for all of your support.

Thank you to the many generous individuals, businesses & organizations that donated
to this project, induding: All Saints Church, Bob’s Warehouse, Brand Name Deals,
Humphrey Institute’s Public Affairs Student Assoc., Inkindex & Bass Hotels,
Junior Girl Scout Troop 2439, Katun Corporation employees, NEED Salvation Army
Foodshelf, Salk Jumior High, Spring Street Bar & Grill, Subway, The Thymes,
Tom’s Styling & Tanning Shop, and Warpeha Dental.

And a special thank you to everyone who volunteered: Laura, Molly, Andrea,
Alexis, Jacinta, Emily, Marissa, Liso, Hannoh, Matthew, Emily, Troy, Diane,
Marques, Sue, Sally, Mike, Veronica, Angela, Terri, Lucila, Susan, Madeline, Janice,
Marschal, LaRico, Ashley, Clareyse, Betty, Kaila, Margi, Lucille, Charley, Joan,
Ed, Richard, Kandace, Becki, Eileen, Cortney & Ashley.

Sincerely,
Silver Angel Thrift Store & your Community Health Program

What is the Community Health Program?

Any resident of the Logan Park or St. Anthony East neighborhood is
3 eligible to participate as a client and/or a volunteer.

Contact us to find out more about such things as:
O Home hedlth care (e.g. footcare, blood pressure checks)

O Prescription reimbursement & MN Prescription Drug Program
0O Home chores and yard work through Handy Works

=3

Q Getting/qgiving rides to appointments; Immunizations :
O Lifeline personal response system %

0 KidCare babysitter and first aid trainings for kids i
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You Could Run the
Metrodome

Applications are being accepted for three vacant
positions on the Metropolitan Sports Facilities
Commission. This is a four-year term, meeting
at 9:00 a.m. on the third Wednesday of each
month. There is also extra committee work that
is required. Additional information is available
by calling (612) 335-3310. Applications are
due in by Wednesday, November 27¢h.

Clean Sweep
Thank You

The neighborhood got spruced up on
Saturday, October 19th, with special thanks
to volunteers Paula Allan, Christine
Burtness, Margie Ormond and Aaron
Hoffman. Bill and Steve Jacobson hauled
away those tires that keep mysteriously
appearing, and (along with Bill Sr.) hosted
the post-clean-up breakfast. Thanks to
the neighborhood for participating,
whether you helped load, or even just
remembered to get things set out on time.
Look for notices in the spring for another
Clean Sweep then.

Lights of Logan

LINPA is proud to present special entertainment
this year at the Lights of Logan Family Festival,
held Wednesday, December 18th, from 5:00 -
7:00 pm. We are able to offer a free performance
by Mikael Rudolph, one of the midwest’s top
comedic mime artists. Food, games, and
chances to win great raffle prizes start at 5:00,
and the show starts at 6:00. See you there!

Your Help is Needed!

By donating as little as two hours a month, you
could help eldetly or disabled people stay in their
homes. Meals on Wheels are served through
Northeast Dinner Bell, Inc. They can be reached at
789-6548. Hot noon meals are delivered in our
neighborhood.

Store to Door is a non-profit group that delivers
grocery orders to the home-bound, and is in need
of contributions and volunteers. Call (651) 642-
1892 or go to wwuw.storetodoor.org on the Web.

Your Help is Needed!

Last month, a family on Monroe Street lost most of
their belongings in a fire. They escaped safely, but
are slowly piecing together their needs and could
really use some kitchen, bath and bedroom linens.
Donations can be dropped off at the Holland Public
School Office, 1534 Northeast 6th Street, in care of
Maggie. Thank you.
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Logan Park Neighborhood Association invites you to join us in celebrating
the beginning of Phase 2 NRP and the end of Phase 1 NRP.

Logan Park neighborhood has completed improvements with its $1,250,000
Phase 1 NRP funds and should receive at least another $1,000,000 in Phase 2.

LPNA wants to recognize the many people who
helped decide how to spend the Phase 1 NRP dollars.

Find out the highlights of how Phase 1 NRP funds were spent
and start talking about what we might like in Phase 2.

LOGAN PARK NRP CELEBRATION

Logan Park Rec. Center
7:00 p.m., Wednesday, November 20®

DOOR PRIZES
REFRESHMENTS
MEET YOUR NEIGHBORS

For more information contact Kim Vohs at 952-975-9604
and see the front page article of this newsletter




